




















DON'T SAY IT ---wr e . ! " DATE: March 3, 1992

TO: J. D. Wag: er R FROM: John H. Anttonen, AMD
J. P. Hamric, | :
R. D. zatt, EAP Telephone: 376-7591
C. E. Clark, TRB

cc: T. Y. Reavis, AV

SUBJECT: HEART OF A RICA NC "HWEST LETTER TO ECOLOGY

Attache 1is the sub 1t letter regarding extension of due date for
comments on the Hantord RCRA;/ .ngerous Waste Permit.

Please review and send any comments you may have back to -~acy by
1:00 p.m. on Frid ', March 6, 1992.
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